
 

 

January 24, 2024 
 

Topic: How Do We Create Safe, Affordable Places to Live? 
 

Summary: Individuals with disabilities need safe, affordable, and accessible 

places to live.  Because most people with I/DD are considered very low-

income and live on Supplemental Security Income (SSI) or Social Security 

Disability Income (SSDI), finding affordable housing is challenging.  The cost 

of housing in Washington has skyrocketed, making it out of reach for many.  

The state has also not adequately invested in affordable housing for 

individuals with I/DD and now faces a deficit of more than 37,000 units.  We 

need to ensure that we have enough safe, affordable accessible housing for 

individuals to live in our communities. 
 

What We Need:  We need significant investments in affordable, accessible 

housing for individuals with I/DD. 

What you should watch for this session: 

o Create an ongoing revenue source for DD housing 
o $25 million in the Housing Trust Fund for DD Housing 
o Multicultural Village 
o The Arc of King County’s Legacy Center 

 

Questions: Contact The Arc of Washington cathy@arcwa.org 425-269-9915 

https://us02web.zoom.us/meeting/register/tZcrcO2urzwjG9aFgmQIbA3qKVwagCCAdc9n
https://www.dshs.wa.gov/sites/default/files/DDA/dda/documents/Housing%20Needs%20for%20Individuals%20with%20Intellectual%20and%20Developmental%20Disabilities%20in%20Washington%20State.pdf
https://arcwa.org/wp-content/uploads/sites/35/2024/01/0115-Ongoing-funding-for-IDD-housing_leg-notebook.pdf
https://arcwa.org/wp-content/uploads/sites/35/2024/01/0107-25-million-for-IDD-housing_leg-notebook.pdf
https://arcwa.org/wp-content/uploads/sites/35/2023/12/ODMF_MCVillage-2024-1.pdf
https://arcofkingcounty.org/involved/the-arc-legacy-center.html

